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Call to Order 

Past President Denny Lauer called the meeting to order at 4:37 pm.  

Verification of Quorum 

Quorum met with 35 members present. 

New Business 

Elizabeth Ashley, financial committee member, presented the budget for fiscal year 2012-2013.  

The stewardship committee received $106,500 in pledges for FY 2012-13. The total income 

projected for the year, including fund raisers, etc is $146,926 which is about $4,000 more than 

last year. Questions were raised concerning the projected income. Ed Farley and Elizabeth 

Ashley explained that the projected income is a realistic number as it incorporates a variety of 

fund raisers and the projected income from the fund raisers is only slightly more than was 

raised in fiscal year 2011-2012. Jane Park made a motion to approve the budget as presented, 

seconded by Josh Ashley. The budget was approved unanimously by the congregation. 

Adjournment 

Denny Lauer adjourned the meeting at 4:49pm. 

Respectfully submitted by Sandra Topp, UUFEC Board Secretary. 

 


